
CORRESPONDENCE 
11/29/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 11754-2022 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing in regard to the proposed base rate increase by Florida City Gas (Docket 

#20220069-GU). As a customer of Florida City Gas my bill runs around 25 dollars a month, 

as I only have a hot water heater. Their proposal of 8-10 dollars will raise my rate up to 40% 

I feel that is quite a hike that could be lowered. I also have issue with their logic that they 

won't have to go through the costs and trouble to get smaller rate increases over time. It is 

to their advantage to gain 40%the whole time until the next increase rather than get smaller 

increases that will net them less profit. I hope that your review will take into account the 

customers that may be struggling to make ends meet. 

Sincerely, 

~:;9~ 

ORLANDO FL 328 

22 NOV 2022 PM 2 L 
DISTRIBUTION CENTER 

2022 NOV 29 AH 7: 07 

-~ 

--~ 
) 

-· ' . ·-

Off\(. -c_ o-t' C.ornrt\ \ 5 to~ C. \eC'~ 
FloC"icAo.. ?u'o\tC. Se.<'";ce (otnM\SS10f\ 

2 b 4 o 5 k0""0..C"~ o o.. \~ B \ "d . 

I °'- \\C\.h~~s ee.) FL 

3 23 q9-ogsn 
323'9'::i-08509'3 If Ii I J 11 llf I,{' ,1, 11 ,,,. ,,, ,.,, 1,11 ,,, 111 ,,,, 1/ ,,, , ,, l,JJf 1111ll1 

......, 
~ -... 
"""-> f' r·, 

~ 
,..,.:....: 
•,._ ,i'' 

c:' f'TS ...,,, ~ <-\D l'f 

=- Q 
:a: f :g ts> 
w Cf) 

•• 0 




